
CORSHAM AREA BOARD 19th September 2013     
  
 
 
Community Area Transport Group (CATG) Recommendations to 
Corsham Area Board 
 
1. Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 To provide an update on the position of the proposals from the CATG 

meeting that took place on 8th August 2013. 
 
2. Background 
 
2.1 Some elderly residents and Corsham Town Council have been 

concerned for some time about the ability for those with mobility 
problems to gain access to and dismount the pavement at West Park 
Road Corsham. 

 
2.2      Following a request by Corsham Town Council to introduce a dropped            

kerb crossing in West Park Road, Corsham, the Wiltshire Council 
Highways representative presented a proposal to the group who 
considered it and agreed to recommend to Corsham Area Board to 
allocate £1,500 to enable its installation. 

 
3. Options Considered 
 
3.1 Support the recommendation to allocate £1,500 to install a dropped 

kerb at West Park Road Corsham. 
 
  
4. Reason for recommendation 
 
4.1 The proposal above has the support of CATG and Corsham Town 

Council. 
  
5. Recommendation 
 
5.1 To support the recommendations from CATG meeting of 8th August 

2013 as outlined in 2.2 above. 
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